
From: Bitsa Freeman
To: Yattaw, Erin
Subject: Gottesman project - KPAB
Date: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 8:24:31 PM

Hi Erin,
I'm pleased to share the KPAB unanimously approved their project at 111 Oak in Kentfield.
Thank you!
Bitsa

-- 

BITSA FREEMAN
Founder
Lic. #01143971
415.385.8929
bitsa@boulevardmarin.com
boulevardmarin.com

I have not verified any of the information contained in those documents that were prepared by 
other people. You will never receive wire instructions or changes to previously provided wire 
instructions from myself or my team.
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